
SPECIAL VOTERS MEETING 
July 20, 1969 

(Notice- no quarum) 

Meeting was opened with prayer by Pastor Kube. 

Purpose of the meeting- to purchase an organ or not 

Al Milz and Jerry Heino reported on financial status of the 
church. It was reported that there was a shortage of $47,000 
for the envelopes turned in so far for 1969. Walcker came in 
with a price of $44,200. Building Committee portable organ 
till at a time where there is more money. 1973 was felt to be 
perhaps the right time. Mr. Beckendorf reported that it was 
not advised to move the old organ unless it were to be used 
for 10 years- no cost was given. He estimated that the cost 
might be around $15,000 to make the old organ useable. By 
1973 the same organ from Walcker Co. would be $20,000 
higher 

Motion made and supported to cancel the letter with Cavant 
Co, to look into a pipe organ or a portable organ. Motion 
carried 

Meeting adjourned with the Lord’s Blessing 

Respectfully Submitted, 

R. Brown


